
 
 
August 17, 2021 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 
 
RE: Dockets UE-191024, et al—Compliance Filing—Order 09/07/12 

Replacement Tariff Sheet for Schedule 93 
 

PacifiCorp dba Pacific Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp) submits the following replacement 
tariff sheet under RCW 80.28.060, WAC 480-07-880, and WAC Chapter 480-80 et. seq. to 
correct one tariff sheet that was inadvertently submitted with incorrect rates in the compliance 
filing submitted on April 19, 2021. 
 
Second Revision of Sheet No. 93 Schedule 93 Decoupling Revenue Adjustment 

 
The purpose of this filing is to replace the incorrect version of Schedule 93 so that it is consistent 
with Commission-approved changes that became effective on May 1, 2021.  PacifiCorp recently 
discovered that the clean version from the April 19, 2021 filing did not reflect the correct rates, 
even though the redline version did reflect the correct rates.  This was an inadvertent 
administrative error that PacifiCorp is correcting now.  Customer have been billed the correct, 
approved rates since the effective date, which was May 1, 2021. 
 
Please direct questions to Ariel Son, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at (503) 813-5410. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
            /s/             . 
Shelley McCoy 
Director, Regulation 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5292 
shelley.mccoy@pacificorp.com 
 
Enclosures 
 
191024-PPL-Attach-A-8-17-21.pdf 
191024-PPL-Attach-B-8-17-21.pdf 
191024-PPL-COS-8-17-21.pdf 
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